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Comments: Do you people not know that the Southwest is in serious, even extreme, drought? And you want to

add more animals using and degrading the already over-stressed, dried-out, and fire-prone National Forests?

Please re-consider. The federal government is no longer in the hands of resource exploiters, and you must now

re-consider and re-configure your stance toward the environment and the place of National Forests.

These proposals should be totally and completely scrapped. It is now time to start removing grazing animals as

quickly as possible.

Your agency is in serious danger of acting as an agency for forest destruction.


